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HAROPA PORT undertakes to make itsharopaport.com website accessible in accordance with article 47 of law no.
2005-102 of February 11, 2005.
This declaration of accessibility applies to all HAROPA PORT sites.
The haropaport.com website is not yet compliant with the general accessibility improvement framework.
» The compliance audit has not yet been carried out.
o The multi-year plan is underway.
» Actions are currently being drawn up.

This declaration was issued on xxx
Feedback and contact
If you are unable to access a content or service, you can contact HAROPA PORT's Accessibility Coordinator to be
directed to an accessible alternative or to obtain the content in another form.
Recourse
This procedure should be used in the following cases.
You have notified the website manager of an accessibility fault that is preventing you from accessing content or
services on the portal, and you have not received a satisfactory response:
o Write a message to the Défenseur des droits
« Contact the Défenseur des droits delegate
o Send a letter by post (free of charge, do not use a stamp) to the following address:
Human Rights Defender
Libre réponse 71120
75342 Paris CEDEX 07
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71, quai Colbert, 76600 Le Havre
+33(2) 79 18 05 00
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